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Comments I oppose the construction of an incinerator on a number of grounds. First, it is incompatible with the
new housing - 1500 or so are proposed - being built close to the proposed site. People need homes,
but not next to an eyesore and health hazard like this. Second, as a regular cyclist along the Ford Road
from Arundel I dread the though of hundreds more daily lorry movements. The road is already a
potential death trap, with no cycle lane or pavement. Anyone supporting this proposal should walk or
cycle that road during the daytime. Third, this is not compatible with the drive to 100% recycling.
Through my word I am involved in the recycling industry and well aware of how much packaging still
goes to incineration - including the ubiquitous Tetrapak cartons which people (wrongly) believe are
easily recycled. Fourth, the impact on the landscape would be horrendous - I believe this is the
equivalent of a 13-storey building. Please reject this crazy idea!
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